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Parents Evening 

 This year, we will have two formal parents’ evenings, one on the 20th October and 

one on the 12th July. These will take place in the school halls. You will be able to 

book an appointment on arbor. These appointments are now open for next 

week’s parents evening. On the evenings, the inclusion/wellbeing team will be 

available with the wellbeing dogs for parents to meet. There will also be Miss 

Bailey, our PE teacher to answer any questions. Chartwell, our school caterers will 

be available in our key stage 2 canteen, so do visit our Thames View Rainforest 

Café and try some school dinner samples! 

Thames View Primary School Newsletter 

This week, some of our Year 6 pupils took part in a Hockey Competition at Holcombe 

Hockey ground. We are so proud of these students, who came 5th out of 19th teams 

and showed our school values for the duration of the competition, Respect, 

Responsibility and Resilience. Year 3 have been exploring their topic for this term of 

Food Glorious Food, by learning to make a Tray Bake cake and learning how to cut 

(and eat) vegetables, mainly carrots! Year 1 and 2 are having their daily phonics 

lessons following our new phonics scheme, Essential Letters and Sounds. A parent 

workshop will be coming soon for any parents who would like to know more about this. 

Nursery have been exploring their outdoor and are currently having a transformation 

in their Nursery to make it into a Gruffalo Woods, after the book by Julia Donaldson. 

The school dogs have now successfully completed their dog training and are now our 

dog mentors. Many of you will have seen their brand new orange coats this morning 

and the dog mentors will be on both playgrounds in the mornings to see our children, 

as well as on their timetables after half term to support and reward more children. The 

PTA Halloween discos are tonight, so we look forward to seeing lots of our children 

having fun with their friends! I hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay safe, Mrs 

Rogers. 

 

Mrs Rogers Message  

 
Quote of the week  
“Today you are You, 
that is truer than 
true. There is no one 
alive who is You-er 
than You.”  
  

Dr Seuss  
  

.”  
Homework 
Since Edmodo is no longer active, 

we are currently looking at 

alternative digital platforms for 

homework as a Trust. We will be 

switching to Microsoft teams and 

will be updating parents when we 

are active. In the meantime, we 

will continue to send paper 

homework and spellings. 

Timetable Rockstar’s and Spelling 

Shed should still be accessed on a 

regular basis. If parents need any 

support with this, please let your 

child’s teacher know.  

 
 

Responsibility 
 

Resilience 
 

Respect 

Special events  

coming soon 

 

• 20th October 

Parents Evening 

• 21st October last 

day of term 

• 31st October & 1st 

November staff 

development days 

• Children return 2nd 

November  
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The Gruffalo in EYFS 
We have been renovating the Nursery in the theme of the Gruffalo and other Julia 
Donaldson books to show our houses throughout the school, including for our 
youngest children. Here is the start of the transformation. If any parents have any 
Julia Donaldson themed toys/cuddly toys that we could add to the environments, 
please do bring them in to the school office, we want to ensure the environment of 
our school is as lovely as possible! 
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Golden Ticket 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Weekly Class Attendance:    KS1:    Fortune      KS2:   Windsor 

                                Sparkles Stars of the Week   AM:   Kai          PM:  Safiye 

  

Class Star of the Week Reading Writing Maths 

Pippin Ava Dexter Dixon Asher 

Sunrise Summer Nathan Arabella Theo 

Elstar Tommy S Luna Elliot Bella 

Kanzi Frazer Vinnie Fraser Mustafa 

Fortune Samuel Raven Theo Rae 

Liberty Dilan Sophie Maria Clara 

Opal Owen Peyton Elyas Nancy 

Topaz Daniel George C Layla Lola 

Victory Toby Jacob Heidi Freddie 

Enterprise Cooper Dylan Lyall Preston 

Windsor Joseph Ruby  Alice Theo 

Blenheim Jude Erin Olamide Olisha 

Pioneer Reggie Sukhmani Summer Archie 

Discovery Jacob Emily Isla Faron 

PE champions 

 

KS1: Florence 

KS2:  Eden 

Golden Ticket is every 

Friday and a child in each 

Key Stage 2 class can win 

the golden ticket for 

outstanding effort, 

behaviour and for showing 

our 3 school values, 

Respect, Responsibility and 

Resilience. 
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Safeguarding Corner  
 

If you have concerns about you child, please come in and discuss these with 

Mrs Flynn or Mrs Stevens. Each week there will be safeguarding tips here, 

let us know if we can help! Todays focus is on the MOMO challenge and the 

risk of online videos, especially on YouTube 
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As part of their home learning and following on from 

our geography lesson looking at the human features 

in Egypt, including the pyramids of Giza, Cairo and 

the Aswan Dam, Blenheim Class made some 3D 

models.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Reception Classes photographs of their first days at school will be 

published in the Medway Messenger next week. 

 

We have received the link below to show families when and where the 

photographs will be shown.  

https://www.kentonline.co.uk/whats-on/news/dont-miss-your-copy-of-first-

class-274807/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Harvest Donations – We will be supporting the local Charity 

Caring Hands.  If you would like to donate, please bring any 

of these items to the class teacher, or school office by 

Thursday 20th October 2022.  Thank you.  

 

Dried Goods:   

 

 

 

Tinned Goods: 

PASTA SAVOURY RICE SMASH RICE 

NOODLES PASTA SACHETS (ie mug shots) KETCHUP GROUND SALT  

BLACK PEPPER cooking sauces jar/packet TEA SUGAR 

COFFEE POWDERED MILK   

BAKED BEANS SOUPS – any flavours TUNA VEGETABLES  

TOMATOES SPAGHETTI RAVIOLI HOT DOGS 

POTATOES FRUIT – any variety  RICE PUDDING CUSTARD  

“ Pyramids of Blenheim “ 

Thank you for 

your support 

https://www.kentonline.co.uk/whats-on/news/dont-miss-your-copy-of-first-class-274807/
https://www.kentonline.co.uk/whats-on/news/dont-miss-your-copy-of-first-class-274807/

